
 
 

 

 Membership of our club has become so popular that we now 
maintain a substantial waiting list. If you are a new prospective 
member that would like to be added to our waiting list, please send 
your details with the type of membership required to  
membership@portsunlightanglingclub.co.uk. Membership will be 
offered on a first come first served basis based on your position on 
the list.  
 
! Please note that our waiting list has grown substantially and as a 
result it may be several years before we are able to offer you 
membership.  
 
For those who would like permission to fish the PSAC stretches of the 
Shropshire Union Canal & Weaver Navigation during the open River 
fishing season only, we now offer an annual canal permit for £15 
with further details available HERE  
 
Current members who wish to add a junior or a non-fishing 
membership for their partner please follow the process in the New 
Members page of our website. (Not applicable to Canal Permit 
holders)  
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